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On 16th october 2022, Department of vocational studies in software Development conducted a
webinar on “Emerging Technologies in IT Industry”.The class was conducted by
Smt.Monisha,Trainer,Srishiti Innovative. 45 students were participated in the workshop. The
objective of this webinar is to get awareness among Software students about New technologies
in IT Industry.


